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Holbeach Parish Council
Expands Grass Cutting

Operations with New Equipment
Investment

Holbeach Parish Council has taken
significant steps to enhance its grass

maintenance services by bringing
previously outsourced cutting areas

into its remit. The affected locations—
Holbeach St Marks, Holbeach Hurn,
Holbeach St Johns, and Holbeach

Bank, Netherfields and Hallgate — will
now be maintained directly by the

council’s dedicated Park Team.
To facilitate this transition, the council
has invested in a new truck, enabling

the transportation of essential
equipment, including Kubota mowers,

to various sites efficiently. This
decision comes in anticipation of

potential local government
reorganisation, which may see an
increase in green spaces requiring
maintenance within the parish. By
proactively strengthening its team

and upgrading equipment, the
council aims to be fully prepared for

any additional workload.
While this transition took place, some
areas experienced temporary delays

in grass cutting. The council
apologises for any inconvenience

caused and appreciates the
community’s patience during this
period. The Park Team has now

visited all affected areas, and regular
maintenance has resumed.

Holbeach Parish Council remains
committed to ensuring well-
maintained green spaces for

residents and looks forward to
continuing its efforts to keep parish

areas tidy and welcoming.

Respect Our Park – Help Us Keep Carter’s Park Safe and
Enjoyable for All

Holbeach Parish Council’s Park Team has recently discovered ongoing
vandalism and mistreatment of play equipment at Carter’s Park. Swings
have been twisted and rolled onto horizontal posts, causing damage to

fixtures. Additionally, significant amounts of broken glass have been
found in the area, posing a serious safety risk to visitors.

We understand that accidents happen, but we kindly ask all park users to
take responsibility in keeping the space safe and welcoming. If broken

glass is spotted, please make an effort to clean it up or notify the
appropriate authorities.

To ensure Carter’s Park remains an enjoyable environment for everyone,
we urge all parishioners to report any instances of play equipment

misuse or vandalism. If you witness any mistreatment, please contact the
Clerk at 01406 426739 or email clerk@holbeachpc.com.

Together, we can protect and preserve this valuable community space
for all ages to enjoy. Thank you for your support.
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